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HHM Series Product Discontinuation Notice 

 

First of all, we would like to thank you very much for your continuous patronage toward TDK products.  

This letter informs your company that TDK Corporation is planning to discontinue the manufacture of the certain products we have been currently shipping to you. 

Mainly because of decrease in market demand, we had to decide to discontinue manufacturing the products listed below. 

We appreciate your cooperation and understandings. 

 

 

Description 

 

Your product name Our product name Our substitute 

HHM1526B4 HHM1526B4  

HHM1538B2 HHM1538B2  

HHM1538C1 HHM1538C1  

HHM1591A6 HHM1591A6  

HHM1704A2 HHM1704A2  

HHM1791A1 HHM1791A1  

HHM1906A1 HHM1906A1  

HHM2202SA2 HHM2202SA2  

HHM2909C4 HHM2909C4  

   

   

   

   

   

 

1. You are kindly requested to submit the quantity of products you would ever need. 

  Quantity you would ever need : Please submit by December 17th, 2018. 

2. Final product shipment from TDK : The final shipment will be made until March 29th, 2019. 

 

After receiving this letter, please send the acknowledgement to TDK local salesperson who is currently serving you. 

We apologize for any inconveniences raised by this discontinuation of products, but do hope we will have your kind understanding and your cooperation soon. 

Sincerely yours 

 

Accept      

      

  Company    

      

  Department    

      

  Name    
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